NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES

Readington Township Board of Education
Personnel Committee Meeting
June 23, 2017

Dr. Sargent, Laura Simon, Melissa Szanto, and Ray Egbert (via telephone) were present at the Personnel
Committee meeting on June 23, 2017. The following matters were discussed:

1. Dr. Sargent reviewed the various positions that still remain open for the 2017-2018 school year,
and the status for each,

2. Dr. Sargent reviewed/updated the Committee on certain personnel issues.

3. Dr. Sargent provided the Committee with personnel agenda items for the upcoming BOE
meeting on June 27th.

4. Dr. Sargent updated the Committee on projected enrofiment and number of sections for 2017-
2018 in the various schools.

5. Dr. Sargent affirmed there are no outstanding grievance matters at this time.



